
3M Automotive and Aerospace Solutions Division 
3M Center, 223-3S-33 
St. Paul, MN 
55144-1000 

 
 
 

September 14, 2023 
 
Subject: Discontinuation of 3M™ Fastener Adhesives 
 
Dear Valued 3M Customer,  
 
As you are aware from our communication sent on August 11, 2023, one of our critical raw material suppliers 
announced they were closing their operations and would not be able to further supply the critical raw material used in 
the manufacturing of 3M Fastener Adhesives. Despite our efforts to work with the raw material supplier, we are unable 
to secure additional inventory. Our supplier’s abrupt and unexpected announcement leads us to discontinue production 
of 3M Fastener Adhesives.  

You have been identified as having purchased one or more of these products in the last 18 months, therefore we are 
notifying you of the discontinuation.  

Impacted Products 

• 3M™ Fastener Adhesive 2353/2353B/2353Y 

• 3M™ Fastener Adhesive 2510/2510N/2510R 

• 3M™ Fastener Adhesive SG2451J 

We are analyzing the availability of our remaining raw materials to fulfill pending orders and will fill them according to 
historical order volumes subject to material availability. No new orders will be accepted.  

Thank you for your continued support of 3M Automotive Bonding and Joining Solutions products. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Hiroyuki Ishizaki, Vice President - Global Portfolio 
3M Automotive and Aerospace Solutions Division  
3M Center, Building 223-3S   
St. Paul, MN 55144-1000  
 
 


